
Upcoming Events

Principal’s Message

Cornerstone Families, 

Thank you for attending parent teacher conferences 
earlier this week! Conferences are an important way 
we can connect teachers and families. We 
appreciate you taking the time to come out and 
discuss your child’s education.
Additionally, we’d like to thank all those who helped 
provide dinners for staff members on conference 
nights. Thank you, Cornerstone PTO, for organizing 
the donations!

February 28 - End of Trimester 2 & Leader Rally

March 7 - Grade cards sent home

March 14 - Leadership Day

March 10-14 - Right to Read Week

March 18 - Bosco’s Pizza Night

March 19 - Kinder & 1st Grade Music Program 6:00-7:00

March 21 - Leader Rally

March 24-28 - No School: Spring Break

April 2 - Spring Pictures

April 15 - Bosco’s Pizza Night

April 17 - Club Day 3

April 18 - No School - Release Day

Mr. Vizzo & Mrs. Roth 
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Our second Leadership 
Day will take place Friday, 
March 14th. Students will 
have the opportunity to 
share their Leadership 
Binders and show their 
families what they have 
been working on at 
school. Flyers will be sent 
home with more details. 

Leader in Me

 | l

https://www.facebook.com/Edgewoodmiddleschool567


Cornerstone News

PTO
Sign up for our PTO REMIND for volunteer opportunities and updates. Use 
code @cornerpto to join. Our next meeting will be March 20th at 4:00 in the 
library.

Right to Read Week
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Cacee Payne- President, Sara Norris- Vice-President 
Kaitlynn Arnholt- Treasurer, Michelle Spreng-Secretary

Facilities Master Plan Info
On May 6, 2025, Wooster City School District voters will decide on a 
bond issue to build a new middle school for grades 6-8 as part of the 
revised facilities master plan.This updated plan:
❏ Reflects community input with a $35 million reduction from 

the 2023 bond.
❏ Addresses the need for modern learning environments for 

our students.
❏ Includes a redistricting plan for K-2 students at Kean, 

Melrose, and Parkview to ensure balanced enrollment, 
regardless of the bond’s outcome.

❏ Proactively plans for the future of the historic Cornerstone 
building, with Wooster Growth working to acquire the 
property.

Learn more at 
https://www.woostercityschools.org/district-info/facilities-master-plan. 

This year’s Right to Read Week will take 
place March 10-14, and the theme is Dr. 
Seuss. Students and staff members will 
celebrate with a spirit week, reading 
challenges, school decorations, and more! 

Help us celebrate Right to Read Week at 
home by sharing your favorite Dr. Seuss 
book, show, or movie! Send pictures of your 
Seuss celebrations to Mrs. Roth at 
wstr_kroth@woostercityschools.org March 
10th-14th to be featured on Cornerstone’s 
Facebook page.
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